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Notification Regarding Discontinuation of Type-J5 Laser Oscillator Supply 

(New and Refurbished Products) 

Applicable models 

DFL7340, DFL7341, and DFL7348 equipped with Type-J5 laser oscillator 

Notification 

Supply of new and refurbished Type-J5 laser oscillators will be discontinued. 

We realize that this is inconvenient for customers currently using these products, but this measure is 
unavoidable due to the discontinuation of production of parts for which there are no alternative parts. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

Final date for ordering new products 
 

September 16, 2022 
Applicable parts DISCO Parts. No. 

Laser head (new product) DGMENTX1H02-0 
Controller DGLENTX1P01-0 

Final date for ordering refurbished products 
 

September 18, 2027 
Applicable parts DISCO Parts. No. 

Laser head (refurbished product) DGMENTX1H02-0R 

The delivery date for refurbished products is around 3 months after placing the order, but depending on 
the ordering situation, there are cases where the desired delivery date cannot be met. Please place your 
order well in advance. 

Request to consider changing product 

With regards to a successor laser oscillator, please contact a DISCO sales representative, who will propose 
a suitable product based on your application. 

 

 


